
Mr Adams congratulated all newly elected Safeguarding
Advocates and the children introduced themselves.
Photos will be taken by Mrs Sandhu for the Pupil
Parliament display board and for the school website.

Mr Adams shared some examples of child-friendly
safeguarding policies with the children. He explained that
this would be useful to have because the adults in school
have a safeguarding policy to refer to. Having our own
child-friendly policy would be great for our children and
should be read as a guide to the main policy.
ACTION: Mr Adams to draft some ideas before the next
meeting for the children to agree to for inclusion.
ACTION: Safeguarding Advocates to think about what
important information should be included in our child-
friendly safeguarding policy.

Mr Adams explained that the staffroom has a
safeguarding noticeboard for staff to refer to if they need a
reminder of key information. The Safeguarding Advocates
thought it was a good idea for the children to have one.
They thought the best location for this was the school hall.
ACTION: Include this on the action plan and as an
agenda item at the next meeting.

Mr Adams shared some of the NSPCC Speak Out Stay
Safe materials and explained that we would be leading an
assembly to promote this message to the school.
ACTION: Safeguarding Advocates to support Mr Adams
with leading an assembly to KS1 and KS2.
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